
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

HURRICANE PREPARATIONS 
 

OCTOBER 26, 2012 
 
 

The National Weather Service forecasts a potential hurricane possibly impacting 

Maryland and the Eastern Coast of the United States from Sunday, October 28th 

through Tuesday, October 30th, 2012.  This email is to notify you that DHMH is 

activating its Hurricane Emergency Plan. DHMH is alerting the affected jurisdictions 

of a potential hurricane that may bring strong winds, rain and power outages. 

Organizations within these jurisdictions should be prepared to activate their 

emergency response plans if applicable.  

 
 


